
 

 
 
 
 

Announcing SS4 Hall-Effect Sensors Change of Manufacturing 
Location 
 
 
Honeywell Sensing and Control (S&C) will be transitioning the packaging of our TO-92 Hall-Effect 
sensors from our packaging site in Juarez, MX to a new supplier in China. The die for these parts will 
remain unchanged and will continue to be fabricated in their original location. 
 
It should be noted that this is a change in packaging location only – there is no change to the internal die 
or form, fit and function of the sensor.  
 
We intend to have the manufacture of these TO-92 parts transferred to their new locations as early as 
August 2014.  
 
 
Please note in the below chart the parts which are being transitioned and their expected new location for 
manufacturing. 
 

Part Number 
Current Manufacturing 

Location 
New Manufacturing 

Location 

SS40F Mexico China 

SS441R Mexico China 

SS443R Mexico China 

SS445P Mexico China 

SS460P Mexico China 

SS460S Mexico China 

SS461R Mexico China 

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact: 

 Tomoko Fujiwara, Product Manager North America at tomoko.fujiwara@honeywell.com 

 Joshua Edberg, Magnetics Global Product Manager at joshua.edberg@honeywell.com 

 Nicolas Roche, Product Manager EMEA at nicolas.roche@honeywell.com 

 Michael Schulz, Magnetics Applications Engineer at michael.schulz@honeywell.com 

 Or your Customer Service representative 
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